
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 1  Kindergarten 2 

Jr. Boys VBall  
@ Vincent Massey 

3 Kindergarten 

 

$1.00 Treat Cart 

4 

 

Sr. Girls VBall @ 

Choiceland 

 

Sr. Boys VBall @ St. 

Mary 

7 

Jr. Girls Volleyball  
@ Riverside 

 

Grilled Cheese Lunch 
$1.50 

8 Kindergarten 

 

 

Jersey Day 

9 

 

10 Kindergarten 

Jr. Boys VBall @ 
Redwing 

Walkathon @ 
2:10pm 

Mustang Day 

 

$1.00 Treat Cart 

11 

 

PLC Day 

No Classes 

14 

Thanksgiving Day 

No School 

15 Kindergarten 

 

Jr. Girls VBall @  
Riverside 

16 

 

Career Fair 

17 Kindergarten 

 

 

$1.00 Treat Cart 

18 

 

Walkathon Money Final 
Collection Date 

Sr. Boys VBall @  
Kinistino 

21 

 

Jr. Girls VBall @  
Arthur Pechey 

 
Grilled Cheese Lunch 

$1.50 

22 Kindergarten 

 

Before & After 
Pancake Lunch 

 
Walkathon Prize 

Assembly 

23 24 Kindergarten 

 

 

 

$1.00 Treat Cart 

25 Kindergarten 

 

 

Sr. Girls  Volleyball @ 
Carrot River 

 
Sr. Boys  Volleyball @ 

Carlton 
 

 

 

28 

 

Black & Orange 
Day 

 

Jr. Girls VBall @  
Arthur Pechey 

 
Polling Station in 

Gym for 
 Prov. Election 

29 Kindergarten 

 

Celebrity Look Alike  
Day 

30 

 

Twin Day 

 

 

Halloween Howl 

6:00pm-8:00pm 

31 Kindergarten 

 

Costume Day 

 

 

Halloween 
 Carnival, Haunted 
House & Potluck 

November 1 
 

 
PJ Day 

 
 

Sr. Boys VBall @ 
Choiceland 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
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PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
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Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

S p i r i t  W e e k  

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Welcome to October, everyone!  

This month is full of exciting opportunities for learning, growth, and communi-

ty. With the cooler weather comes the chance to dive into some exciting activi-

ties such as SRPSD’s annual Cross Country Extravaganza, our school walkathon, 

and the Opening Doors to Tomorrow Career Fair.  In addition, we have commu-

nity organizations hosting a Children’s Carnival and a Music Bingo - how fun!  

There is no shortage of opportunities to stay involved and active in this won-

derful community.   

As always, our priority is planning meaningful learning experiences for our stu-

dents. Our teachers are focused on using high impact strategies to ensure our 

students are engaged in opportunities for maximum growth and exciting learn-

ing. You can support your child’s success by staying involved in their learning at 

home and ensuring regular attendance. 

Are you wanting to be more involved in the school community?  We are cur-

rently looking for individuals to join our School Community Council (SCC).  By 

attending just five meetings throughout the year, you'll have the opportunity to 

share your ideas and help shape the school environment you want for your 

children.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.   No 

matter your skillset or the amount of time you can offer, we encourage you to 

join us.  

Let’s continue building a positive, supportive school community where every 

student feels a sense of belonging. Incredible things are happening, and we 

thank you for your support and contributions.  We are anticipating a very suc-

cessful walkathon which will allow us to afford resources to enhance our learn-

ing and extracurricular programming and environment.   

As we shift our focus from friendship skills to gratitude, we invite you to join us 

in kicking off a 30-day gratitude challenge. There is so much to be grateful for, 

and we’re excited to share this challenge with you. 

Personally, I am grateful for the opportunity to work with such an amazing 

team: our students, staff and families. Together, we’re shaping an incredible 

school year.  Let’s keep the momentum going – Go Meath Park! 

 

Mrs. J. Painchaud 



WATER BOTTLES NEEDED 

Please send a water bottle to school with your child. 

If you have extra water bottles at your home 

you do not use and would like to donate 

them to the school it would be appreciated 

as we would then have additional ones on 

hand when needed. 

THANK YOU!!! 

 

EDSBY  

We thank those of you who have already signed up to use the Edsby  

program and have been using it to submit absences, view you child’s gradebooks,  

manage notifications & communicate with your child’s teacher.  

 

If you have not yet downloaded the EDSBY APP on your device 

now is the time to do so.  

Meath Park School Clothing 
is available for order on-line  

Go to: 
https://meathparkpublicschool.entripyshops.com/ 

 
Enjoy browsing a wide selection of  

products from a variety of brands that you 
can then customize with the approved  

logos and graphics found on the site.    
 

Display your pride in fantastic apparel  

customized entirely by you.    

 

Our site lets students, parents, fans, & staff 
choose from approved merchandise to fit  

their needs 24/7 with  
no minimum order  

quantities.   
 

T 
hank you to those parents who sub-

mitted their registration and stu-

dent transportation in private vehi-

cle forms.   

Student fees can be handed into the office or 

online using the KEV program 





Pancake Hot Lunch 

October 22 

MORE INFORMATION WILL BE PROVIDED CLOSER TO THE DAY  

 All proceeds will go towards the Before & After School Program 




